
  

Wow - The Green Living Show was a great success! It was fantastic to 
meet so many people who have ordered in the past and use products 
from our website - thanks for coming to say hi! A big welcome to all our 
new subscribers as well. 

We made some great connections and had lots of positive feedback. The 
newsletter is late this month due to the number of follow ups we have had 
to do! 

With the cold, wet weather setting in, spring cleaning is probably not on 
the agenda but you may be finding an increase of mould around the 
house. We have been using Oxygen Bleach to naturally remove the 
mould. 

June Product Special 

This month we are running a special on Oxygen Bleach. 
 
100% sodium percarbonate, oxygen bleach can be used 
anywhere around the house that needs to be destained or 
deodourised. It is efficient, safe and economical. Oxygen 
beach is non-toxic, environmentally safe, biodegradable and leaves no 
harmful by-products or residues that can harm the environment. 

Interesting fact! 

The average office worker in the United States uses 10,000 sheets of 
copy paper every year. 

Thank you for your business, we truly appreciate it. 
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